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The children learned about Sukkot, explored the

classroom, and enjoyed the newly relocated playground

with its trees and other natural elements, including spiders

spinning webs! We met Rabba Kaya in the sukkah to shake

the etrog and lulav and dance together. 

Autumn delights!
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

Laura Sher came in and read the book

Stone Soup .  We cut vegetables, added

them to a pot, and made vegetable

soup that the children took home to

celebrate the fall harvest.

The ELC also received a shipment with

composting worms for our classroom.

Elian Tackeff explained all about how

worms improve the soil ,  and how we

will take care of them indoors during

the fall and winter before releasing

them outside in the spring.

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team

(Elian, Amy, Steve, Laura, & Marge)

 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE ELC?
Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23,

or send an email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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